
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
  
 

Goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 leavers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seven wonderful years after starting in Reception Class, Y6 leave us today (as do many families)
—we sadly let go of them as they whizz along their path to bright and successful futures. 
All 31 children are special and have their strengths and talents which we recognised through 
their individual certificates and their school medals. In addition to this, certain awards have gone 
to the following: 
Leo and Keah-Cadey – Caring Cup 
Taneesha – English Prize 
Theo – Drama 
Kai – Art 
Amelie, Like and Elyse – Sports Cup 
Siya – Maths 
Jonny – IT 
Max and Molly – Music 
Lennie and Olliie– Science 
Kerry – TK Ives Cup for Creativity 
Ronnie and Austin - Positivity Cup 
Kaycee-Mae and Izzy – All round effort 
 
Please enjoy sharing the cups with family and friends and please return them to school by autumn 
half term—thank you. 
It only remains for me to say an enormous thank you to all of the families and children at Arnett 
Hills for another successful, happy year. Thanks go to all staff, our governors and the PTA for 
their invaluable contributions to school life. 
Have a wonderful summer holiday and see you in the autumn term on Tuesday 3rd September.  

 


